
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13 April 2022 
 
To: All Local Authorities 

 
Re:           Resolution from the Members of Westmeath County Council 
 

 
A Chara, 
 
I write to inform you that at the March 2022 meeting of Westmeath County Council, the 
following resolution was adopted and it was agreed to circulate it to all Local Authorities for 
support: 
 
“That Westmeath County Council would write to Eamon Ryan, Minister for the 

Environment, Climate and Communications of Ireland, requesting permission for Bord na 

Móna to allow Contractors to harvest turf due to the urgent need for fuel, in light of the 

War in Ukraine.” 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Anne Galvin 
Meetings Administrator 
Corporate Services 
0449332247 
0879196777 
anne.galvin@westmeathcoco.ie 
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